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Dear _____________  (or current resident), 

 I am Rachel Lydia Rand.  I’m running for US Representative in 2024, the seat that Rep. Earl 
Blumenauer is retiring from.  My extensive platform addresses climate change and problems with things 
getting worse for the lower and middle classes.  Here is what I have on the top of my website: 

 

Today, in my Daily Thoughts section, I wrote: 

Society does need something from us. We are born with a debt like that. We have built up so much in this world though. We 
could easily go for decades without doing much. Then we could regroup and figure out what we really need. I always remember 
Curtis Sines in the Navy. He is a drummer and would say "slow down" all the time. That phrase comes up all the time with me. I 
read a phrase in a book a few months ago let the slow times roll. I'm into that. This rat race has been out of control. I don't want 
the younger generations to have to do that. I'm very passionate about that. I'm here for you Generation Z! 

And then at the top in the Political Objectives section I write: 

My platform this year is about encouraging Generation Z to decrease our population to right size the planet. This would create a 
glut of housing solving the homelessness problem and put us into an entirely different economic system. 

 

 

 

 

  



Rachel Lydia Rand for US Representative in 2024 then Vice-President in 2028. 
 

 
 


